## MURRAY DISTRICT GOLF ASSOCIATION

2/275 Borella Road EAST ALBURY NSW 2640

13 October 2023

Dear Club President

## Re: Election procedures at MDGA AGM on 10 November 2023

The Murray District Golf Association's (MDGA) Constitution states that one Director be elected from four groups of clubs (Group 1 Adelong, Batlow, Tumbarumba; Group 2 Holbrook, Henty and Culcairn; Group 3 Jindera, Oaklands and Rand; Group 4 Corryong, Khancoban, Walwa, Welaregang) as well as one each from the 4 large grass green clubs (Commercial Albury, Thurgoona, Howlong, Corowa). These elected directors will be confirmed at the MDGA AGM.

All positions on the Board Executive will be elected at the MDGA annual general meeting. In the case where there are multiple nominees the Returning Officer at the AGM will conduct a ballot. Five (5) officers the President, Captain, Treasurer, Secretary and Director of Junior Golf will be elected in the same manner as currently applies.

Nominations for the position of a Vice President and a Vice Captain will also be called at the AGM but in the case of these two officers, nominations will be drawn from the 8 elected Directors from the groups and clubs. The following will be the final ballot at the AGM.

President (1 position)
Captain (1 position)
Treasurer (1 position)
Secretary (1 position)
Junior Coordinator (1 position)

Nominated by the club or group and confirmed at the AGM

Director from Howlong Golf Club (1 position)

Director from Corowa Golf Club (1 position)

Director from Commercial Albury Golf Club (1 position)

Director from Thurgoona Golf Club (1 position)

Director from Group 1 Adelong, Batlow and Tumbarumba golf clubs (1 position)

Director from Group 2 Holbrook, Henty and Culcairn golf clubs (1 position)

Director from Group 3 Jindera, Oaklands and Rand golf clubs (1 position)

Director from Group 4 Corryong, Khancoban, Walwa and Welaragang golf clubs (1 position)

If you have any questions or detect any problems, please do not hesitate to contact me.

On behalf of the Board of the MDGA, I would like to thank all the Clubs that have supported the MDGA in the last year. I also wish to pass a vote of thanks to all the current Directors for their dedication to the MDGA and our sport.

Yours faithfully

Stephen Kishere

Stephen Kishere MDGA PRESIDENT